Rotary District Grant Progress Report
Rotary Club of Avalon
Plastic Waste Reduction P-424

1). Three water bottle filling stations have been purchased, are in our possession,
and will be installed with the help of the City of Avalon in the coming weeks.

2). Eight Rotarians are presently on the plastic waste reduction committee.

3). The committee wrote and submitted the proposal.
They studied logistics of plumbing and placement of the filling stations.
Negotiated feasibility of the of the project with the city.
Arranged for the transportation of the units to the Island on the freight line.

4). The number of non- Rotarians benefitting from the project is difficult to project.
These water filling units will be utilized by our community members and our many
visitors.

5). The water bottle filling units will not only result in a reduction in the plastic
waste, but also create a rallying point to address other environmental concerns. Low

income residents will retain more income for the purchase of fodd.

6). The City of Avalon will help us with installation of units on city property.



